
Town of Winchester  
8522 Park Way Lane, Larsen, WI 54947  

PUBLIC NOTICE  

Public Testing of Ballots  

  

  
   

Electronic Ballot Tabulation 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, public tests of the electronic ballot 

tabulation system will be held on October 29, 2024 at 8:30 a.m. to 

ascertain that the equipment will correctly count the November 5, 2024 

General Election votes cast for all offices and on all measures. All tests 

open to the public at the Winchester Town Hall, 8522 Park Way Lane, 

Larsen.   

 

Posted on or before Thursday, October 24, 2024 

 

Holly Stevens 

Clerk 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This notice has been posted pursuant Chapter 985. 02(2), Wisconsin Statutes, on the town website, www.townofwinchesterwi.com, 

and on the Winchester Town Hall door, 8522 Park Way Lane, Larsen, WI 54947  
  
Print on 8.5” x 11” paper and post on website and Town Hall door no less than 48 hours before scheduled testing  


